Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: December 10, 2020, 1:30 p.m. – 4:30 p.m.
PLACE: GoToWebinar, register here (https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2977321768094588684)

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Truck parking is a critical issue in the trucking industry. According to the 2020 Critical Issues in the Trucking Industry Report published by the American Transportation Research Institute (ATRI), commercial drivers ranked truck parking as the #1 issue. FDOT has been making progress on truck parking initiatives, both at the Statewide and District levels. A series of Statewide Truck Parking Workshops are being scheduled to bring together the truck parking industry, including both public and private partners, to discuss how we can work collaboratively to solve the truck parking problem in Florida. The purpose of the workshop is to: Describe truck parking needs and initiatives, Solicit industry input, and Discuss upcoming partnership opportunities

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: NA
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Stephano Miranda at stephano.miranda@dot.state.fl.us, (850)414-4544. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Stephano Miranda at stephano.miranda@dot.state.fl.us, (850)414-4544.
